
Friday 22 October 2021 

It was great to see so many parents inside the school building and discussing 

their children’s learning during the Parents’ Evenings we held on Tuesday and 

Wednesday. I don’t know about you but we all realised how much we had 

missed the chance to work with you in this way and celebrate your childrens’ 

successes. 

Thank you also for filling in the questionnaires we have given you over the last 

couple of weeks. I haven’t had a chance to look at your opinions and comments 

yet but we really value all feedback and I will let you know once they have been 

analysed what the outcomes were and the actions we will be taking as a result. 

Have a lovely half term break! 

 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 2 November—Children return 

to school 

Wednesday 3 November—FOSCS 

Spooks and Sparkles Discos! 

Tuesday 9 November—Individual and 

sibling photos 

Friday 12 November—Non-uniform day 

for  Children in Need 

Saturday 13 November—FOSCS Quiz 

Night! 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

generosity have been awarded to… 

 

Year 1— Eric 

Year 2— Jemima 

Year 3— Kyla 

Year 4— George 

Year 5— Esme 

Year 6— Grace 

Well done to all of you! 



Star Awards 

Year 1— Jamie for using his phonic 

knowledge in independent writing 

Year 2— Sophia for excellent maths 

work this week 

Year 3— Jaceon for excellent column 

addition and subtraction 

Year 4— Alfie for accurate column    

subtraction with exchanges 

Year 5— Reece B for amazing progress 

with spellings 

Year 6— Tyler for an excellent              

improvement in his handwriting 

Well done everyone! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Jess is pictured on the right, proudly 

wearing all the value bands she has 

earned during her school life so far. It is 

a very rare achievement to have been 

recognised for demonstrating all seven 

to a high standard so very well done 

Jess! 

Behaviour Awards 

Year 1— Charley 

Year 2— William 

Year 3— Isabel 

Year 4— Evan 

Year 5— Andrew 

Year 6— Sam 

Well done to all of you! 


